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   Vision Foundation of India 

 

VISION FOUNDATION OF INDIA (“VFI”), a non-government not-for-profit charitable 

trust registered under the Bombay Public Trust Act, 1950, vide registration No.                   

E-14737- MUMBAI for Educational, Medical & Charitable Purposes with CSR 

Registration Number - CSR00002065 and having its Registered Office at 5, Babulnath 

Road, Mumbai - 400007, India.  

 

VFI under its earmarked project, ‘Rashtriya Netra Yagna’, is engaged to provide free 

Eye Surgeries PAN INDIA, to all those who are not able to afford the fees for such 

surgeries. These beneficiaries are operated Free of Cost. The beneficiaries are needy 

people from lower socio-economical strata of the society especially from rural areas & 

urban slums. 

 

VFI, has an established track record of more than 6 years in undertaking programs/ 

projects and hence contribution to VFI qualifies for meeting the obligation of 

contribution for CSR under Section 135 of the Companies Act, 2013, read with 

Companies (Corporate Social Responsibility Policy) Rules, 2014. 

 

Nippon Life India AIF Management Limited has contributed an amount of Rs. 24.50 

Lakhs in the Financial Year 2022 - 23, under Schedule VII of the Companies Act, 2013, 

to Vision Foundation of India. 

 

 


